1 14/10/23

FXBA /CS-II

Seat Number :		
	Marks: 80	

Duration: 3.00 Hours

Note: 1. All questions are compulsory.

2. Figures to the right indicate marks.

Q. 1 Write short notes on the following (Any four)	(20)
1. ICT and its use in language learning	CO3 (U)
2. Linguistic appropriacy	CO4 (R)
3. Characteristics of Nonverbal Communication	CO4 (U)
4. Body language	CO4 (U)
5. World Englishes	CO2 (U)
6. Indianism and Indian English	CO3 (U)

Q. 2 Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given below it.

 $\mathbf{CO1(U)} \qquad (20)$

The cinema is the cheapest source of entertainment today. Millions of people see movies and enjoy them. It is a good pastime in all the places – big or small.

The cinema industry has made rapid progress after independence. In the beginning there were silent, and black and white movies. Now we are dazzled by the colours in every movie.

Big posters are seen on the walls of cities and towns for advertisements. They also announce the coming movies in the city. There is always a rush before the booking windows. So the tickets are often sold in the black market or at a premium.

On the one hand the cinema is a source of entertainment. On the other hand, it is also a source of knowledge and information. Films satisfy all the sections of people and their different tastes.

There are religious movies and historical movies. They recreate the past, the old culture and lifestyle. Social films spread awareness about social evils of dowry, casteism and communal feelings. Some films expose the corruption in high places among the policemen and the citizens.

Questions:

Why is cinema so popular?	(2)
How can you say that the cinema industry has made rapid progress after independence?	
Why are tickets often sold in the black market?	(2)
Mention two advantages of cinema.	(2)
What is the main purpose of making social films?	(2)
Find words from the above passage which mean the opposite to:	
a) costliest b) slow	(2)
Find synonyms of the following words from the passage	(2)
a) fast b) declare	
Make new words by adding prefixes to the following:	(2)
a) sold b) create	
Make new words by adding suffixes to the following:	(2)
a) announce b) silent	· A
Make new sentences using following words	(2)
a) pastime b) awareness	
	How can you say that the cinema industry has made rapid progress after independence? Why are tickets often sold in the black market? Mention two advantages of cinema. What is the main purpose of making social films? Find words from the above passage which mean the opposite to: a) costliest b) slow Find synonyms of the following words from the passage a) fast b) declare Make new words by adding prefixes to the following: a) sold b) create Make new words by adding suffixes to the following: a) announce b) silent Make new sentences using following words

Q. 3 Atte	empt any two of the following	(20)
A)	Prepare a draft of a PowerPoint presentation of 8 to 10 slides studies.	on any topic related to your CO4 (AP)
В)	Imagine you are going to interview a famous social worker. Pre-	• •
	for the interview.	CO4 (AP)
C)	Imagine that a group of 5 students are discussing the topic 'The I	mpact of Social media on our
	lives'. Write draft of their group discussion.	CO ₄ (AP)
0444	ttempt any one of the following.	(8)
	The NSS Unit of your college had organized a blood donation	camp. Write a report on it in
	about 200-250 words.	CO3 (AP)
2	Write a news report on the following headline. Write intro, dateline	* *
2.	4 killed in car accident	CO4 (U)
B. A	ttempt any one of the following.	(7)
1.	Write an essay on the topic 'An Event that changed your life.'	CO4 (AP)
2.	Write an essay on the topic 'The book I like most.'	CO4 (AP)
C. At	tempt any one of the following.	(5)
	Write an original short story that begins with the words "This story	
	with the different short short and a cognitive with the world and short short	CO4 (AP)
	The Prime Minister's campaign, 'Swachh Bharat' has become	e popular throughout India.
	spired by this, you, secretary of the students council, decide to	
va	llue of cleanliness'. Write your speech in 150-200 words.	CO4 (AP)

XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX